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Thank you very much to those who attended our event – we hope you found it useful!  

Consultation Launch Event 
Tuesday 28 November

We held the event for residents to:

•	 Gather your valuable local 
knowledge

•	 Understand your design 
priorities

•	 Gather your views and ideas

•	 Understand your concerns 
and answer your queries.

If you were unable to attend and would like 
to know more, please do make contact to 
book in a meeting with us at 1 Curry Rise.  
You can view the information boards, speak 
with members of the team and give us your 
feedback.  There will also be further events in 
2024 which we will let you know about.

Alternatively, you can view 
the information on our 
website curryandbray.
commonplace.is which 
will be a hub for all 
information relating to any 
potential development.  



It’s not too late to give us your 
views about where you live and 
what you think is important.  
All feedback received will 
shape the way forward and 
inform future events.  

Please complete the 
questionnaire online or collect 
a questionnaire from 1 Curry 
Rise, which can then be filled 
out and dropped back. 

Have your say!
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Feedback forms were available 
at the launch event

Did your children take a camera from 
our event? We are really looking forward 
to seeing their photos!  Please return 
them to the estate office along with the 
consent forms or contact us if you’d like 
us to collect them by 9th January.

We still have some cameras remaining, so 
if your children would like to take some 
photos of their estate, please do let us 
know. Email: millhilleast@nhg.org.uk

Cameras



Resident Steering Group

Looking for help and advice 
about the redevelopment? 

Your independent advisors are available.  
Please contact Tpas on 0800 731 1619 or 
email: millhilleast@tpas.org.uk

We have set up a Resident Steering Group 
(RSG) made up of tenant and homeowner 
volunteers who will:

•	 Help develop the resident engagement 
plan

•	 Provide valuable local knowledge to help 
define the vision for the future of the 
estate

•	 Provide constructive feedback on the 
design and rehousing proposals.

The first meeting took place on Tuesday 
12 December. We are still looking for a 
representative from the following blocks:

•	 1-23 Curry Rise

•	 2-24 Curry Rise

•	 25-47 Curry Rise

•	 49-71 Bray Road and 

•	 97-119 Bray Road

If you are interested please contact Tpas.
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Some members of the 
Resident Steering Group

Elaine 
Warwick

Tonia 
Punter-ojong

Need to discuss your move 
from an affected block? 

Please contact Sharlmane Laurent 
on 07803 815 413 or email: 
sharlmane.laurent@nhg.org.uk



Wishing you and your families all the 
best for the Festive Season from all 
of us at Notting Hill Genesis and the 
project team.

For any queries, please contact:

millhilleast@nhg.org.uk 
0800 731 1619

Looking forward to 2024
From January, the following will be taking place ahead of the residential ballot in May 2024.  

Resident events:

We will let you know when these 
are due to take place and hope 
you will be able to join us to give 
us your feedback.

Housing Needs Survey

Your housing officer, Joyce 
Mensah, will be in touch to book an 
appointment for your housing needs 
survey in January.

Design workshops – 
to develop a preferred 

masterplan option

Consultation events  – 
to present options for 

the estate design

RSG meetings  – 
taking place monthly


